Esteemed delegates and advisors,

Welcome to IPSC MSMUN! It is my pleasure as secretary
general to invite you all to this year’s iteration of the IPSC
MODY SCHOOL Model United Nations Conference. After
two years of strenuous conditions that have impacted us all,
the MSMUN Secretariat has continued to persevere in order
to make certain that we have IPSC MSMUN ready for you
this winter. With that said, I am incredibly proud to announce
that IPSC MSMUN will be conducted in a completely in-
person format this November 25th -27th, 2022.

As a young generation, today we have the chance to change the world, change it into a fair, lively, and
graceful world bringing prosperity and security to each individual. Every day we get a chance to do
something different, to change the world! This is why we should start now and prepare ourselves by
seizing each opportunity that will allow us to do so. This is why our conference’s goal is to encourage the
youth to take part in different debates in order to meet with the worldwide challenges present today,
while they learn to share their ideas and their standpoints working jointly with diligence. The beauty of
our organization is that we take in members with diverse interests and give them an opportunity to learn
and become a part of something larger than themselves and thus be a better version of themselves, creating
a sense of achievement and belonging like nowhere else.

This year it is my goal to elevate environmental justice, indigenous rights, and minority voices. The
conference will, as always, be an inclusive environment where we uplift one another, with no forms of
bigotry tolerated. In addition, I hope to organize a sustainable conference, where we can reduce the waste
produced over the weekend while enjoying fruitful and respectful debate.

As such, we are committed to communicating as frequently as possible via this website and its related tabs
with updated information regarding the conference and its committees, and ask that you continue to
check the website for updates. However, do not hesitate to contact me at msmun@gmail.com, if you have
any questions about our conference that have not been updated yet on our website.

Without your support for IPSC MSMUN, there is no possibility that this conference would be able to
come to fruition. On behalf of our Secretariat and the entire MSMUN community, I would like to extend
a sincerest thank you, and I simply cannot wait to see you all this November. Till then, wishing you all

safety, health, and all the very best.

Warm Regards,
Ridhima Dhanuka

o
s

SECRETARY GENERAL, MSMUN 2022


mailto:msmun@gmail.com

